





Welcome Visitors

Thank you for joining us in worship this morning. If you are new or visiting, please fill out a Connection Card located in the offering boxes or in the seat backs.

<u>Worship Night/Aharon Levarko:</u> All are welcome to attend a special event at TBC **tonight** beginning at 6:00 pm with Worship Night. Following the music, guest Aharon Levarko (Israel trip tour guide) will speak on the "Importance of the Blood of Christ". This will be followed by a Q & A session .

<u>Pinewood Derby</u> is coming to TBC on October 29th at 2:00 pm. Car kits will be sold on Sunday mornings beginning next week, August 20th in the Fellowship Hall. Cost is only \$6.00. For more information, contact Adriaan Venter at 701-320-3075.

<u>Open House Bridal Shower</u> for Amy Miller will be held Sunday, August 20th from 1:30 - 3:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall. All are welcome to attend. Amy and Darrin Leyendecker will be married on Sept. 16th.

<u>AWANA Volunteers</u>: Our new AWANA year will begin September 13th and we are looking for leaders. Please prayerfully consider being a volunteer. Contact Darin or Larinda Hirschkorn at Idhirsch70@gmail.com if you are interested. There will be a volunteer meeting on September 6th at 6:30 pm.

<u>Ladies' Bible Study</u> will start Tuesday, September 12th at 10:15 am. If you are interested in attending this year, or for more information, please contact Mae Castillo at 951-425-1110 so she can get books ordered.

<u>Women's Retreat</u> at Crystal Springs will be held September 15-17. If you plan to attend and would like to carpool out to camp, please let Penny Orr know (701-368-2804). You can register online at www.csbcamp.org. Deadline is September 8th.

Spotlight on CEF: Praise the Lord for His work through CEF's Go Clubs this summer. We ministered to 174 local children!!







TBC Leaders

Pastoral Staff

McLean Jones Lead Pastor

Derek Cozine Pastor of Student Ministries

<u>Staff</u>

Lisa Boerger Office Administrator
Kayla Grounds Children's Director
Trena Owens Children's Director
Jeri Lynch TBC's Licensed Counselor
Rocky Seefried Custodian

Elders

David Patzer Chris Hoke James Owen Blake Reed Chip Steckler

Deacons

Brian Markegard Bernie Satrom Doris Giedt John Elhard Fred Aziz Kelly Rachel Penny Orr Mark Love

Missionaries

TBC Ministries

Sunday Ministries

Worship Services 9:00 AM | 10:30 AM
Children's Church 9:00 AM | 10:30 AM
Youth Ministry 9:00 AM | 5:43 PM
Adult Sunday School 9:00 AM

Tuesday Ministries

Wednesday Ministries

Giving Report YTD Budget \$448,724.48 Weekly General \$12,998.21 Offering 8/6/23 YTD General \$297,190.55 Offering









And serve Him

August 13, 2023

Paul's Missions - The Power of the Gospel

What would others say you worship?

www.jamestowntbc.org
701-952-0822
TBC guest WiFi Password: askpastorK